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Many women do noble things, but you surpass them all. Charm is deceptive, and beauty is fleeting; but 

a woman who fears the LORD is to be praised.  Proverbs 31:29-30 

Dear Parents, 

   As we celebrate Teacher Appreciation Week, let me again express my gratitude for 

Annunciation’s wonderful teachers.  From the moment we learned of the school closure in March, 

they jumped right into remote learning with creative ways to bring learning to our students.  When 

we were given the sad news that we would not return to school, they didn’t throw in the towel, but 

rather continued to move our students forward.  The hardest part of this school closure has been the 

loss of physical and spiritual connection to our students, but our teachers have worked to open the 

lines of communication in new ways.  Join me in thanking our teachers for all they do for our 

students each day, but especially in his unprecedented time!   

 Home & School is excited to announce that we are MOVING the Walk-A-Thon to 

the beginning of next school year on Wednesday, September 2nd!  This will be a great 

event to kick off the new school year.  We are very sad that our 8th graders will miss the 

Walk, but they will still receive a t-shirt. We have already raised about 60% of the 

money we need to bring AIR CONDITIONING to the upper building, so encourage your 

family and friends to send in their donations or use the school website to make an 

online donation.  We are looking for THREE NEW MEMBERS to serve on the HOME & 

SCHOOL ASSOCIATION for 2020-2021.  If you are interested or would like to learn 

more about this, please contact me at jwardynski@annunciationbvm.org. 

 Registration for 2020-2021 – Thank you to the families who have accepted their TADS 

agreement and registered for next year!  If you have not accepted your TADS agreement, it 

was resent to you today.  As I have mentioned, Father Patrick and I know that you might be 

experiencing a financial hardship at this time, but we want all of our students to be able to 

return with us next year.  Please accept your agreement, even if you can only make a small 

deposit on the registration at this time, so we can plan class rosters for next year.   

 Extended Care balances were sent to you via email a few weeks ago.  If you have not made 

your payment, you can drop cash or check into our secure mailbox at the upper building.  

Please call the office if you have questions about your balance. 

 Class party fee – Some families still owe money for their child(ren)’s class party fee.  Please 

check SchoolSpeak to see if you have a balance due under “Class Party Fee”. 

 The 2020-2021 Calendar will be published next week and included in the newsletter. 

 School Supply Kits – We will publish the lists and the online ordering information next 

week. 

 We are working on a plan for dropping off items and picking up your child’s belongings.  

More information will follow, but this will likely take place between May 26-29. 

Happy Mother’s Day to all our fantastic school moms! 

Sincerely,     

Mrs. Jennifer Wardynski  

 

 



 

April Character Counts 

“RESPECTFULNESS” 

 

Congratulations to the following students  

 

Kindergarten   Mila Gonzales 

     Logan Hefke 

     Henry Tuma 

1st Grade    Liam Mitchell 

     Kailin Sanchez 

2nd Grade    Audrey Brown 

     Daniel Digate 

     Daxton Wolff 

3rd Grade    Daniella Corona 

     Irelyn Curry 

     Drew White 

4th Grade    Marlene Blanco 

     Brianna Favela 

     Bojan Lopez 

5th Grade    Nathan Graham 

     Jayden Rios 

     Elly Tuma 

6th Grade    Robbey Hren 

     Abby Mendez 

7th Grade    Chase Davis 

     Vincent Hefke 

8th Grade    Sean Mayer 

     Bryana Rios 

     Ian Roskuszka 

      

 

 

 



 



 

 

ABC COUNTDOWN TO SUMMER 

Look for the daily video on Facebook and YouTube 

Send in your pictures or videos to school@annunciationbvm.org  

or post to our Facebook page 

Let’s have some fun!! 

 

Thursday 4/23    A – Animals & B – Bubbles 

Friday 4/24    C – Chalk Drawings 

Monday 4/27    D – Dinosaurs 

Tuesday 4/28    E  - Exercise 

Wednesday 4/29   F – Flags around the world 

Thursday 4/30    G – Games (non electronic)  

Friday 5/1     H – Crazy Hats 

Monday 5/4    I – Inside Out  

Tuesday 5/5    J – Jokes & Jumping rope 

Wednesday 5/6    K – Fly a KITE 

Thursday 5/7    L – Laid Back Day  

Friday 5/8     M – Music 

Monday 5/11    N – Nature 

Tuesday 5/12    O – Opposite Day 

Wednesday 5/13   P – PETS 

Thursday 5/14    Q – Quiet as a mouse 

Friday 5/15    R – Rosary 

Monday 5/18    S – Sports and sunglasses 

Tuesday 5/19    T – Toys 

Wednesday 5/20   U – “Under” Day 

Thursday 5/21    V – VIKINGS PRIDE DAY 

 Friday 5/22    WXYZ…..wait and see 

 


